





Reference: AKC/005/2017/RM

REMINDER:

BEHAVIOR STANDARD



Date: 02nd February 2017

Dear Residents,

It has been brought to our attention that some of you use the vehicle horn in residential areas while waiting for their family or friends in the car. Be aware that this act disturbs the residents and create a noisy environment which is inconvenient for the residents living in the area. Please note that some residents might have been working in shifts and need to rest quietly in their home. Causing a noise disturbance is contrary to AKC Code of Conduct and AKC 10 Behavioral Rules.

DRIVERS, WHO USE THE VEHICLE HORN EXCESSIVELY, MAY BE BANNED FROM DRIVING WITHIN THE COMMUNITY, FOR A PERIOD OF TIME!!!

We urge you respect the privacy of your neighbors and make a phone call instead of using your vehicle horn in residential areas.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation

Douglas Smith

Head Security, Safety and Environmental